
ST FRANCIS
NEWSLETTER

Friday 20th September

Dear parents/carers, 

We are looking forward to our MacMillan Coffee Morning next week, led by
the Y6 children. The classes will all be performing a song at some point in the
morning and we hope that you will be able to join us and support an
incredible charity- there is more information on the next page. 

There are some super pictures of learning across the school this week and
we also welcomed our lay chaplain, Lorley, back into school after the
summer break. Lorley will be with us every two weeks and she will lead a
retreat session with each class per half term as well as support with liturgies
and our chaplaincy team.

Thank you for your continued support and have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Brown

 

 

A liturgy with Lorley

Our new class
representatives for Pupil

Parliament



Calendar
 Our calendar on our website has the major term events added. Please

do use this to help you to plan ahead for future terms. We will be
adding to this as events come up. 

https://st-francis.leics.sch.uk/parents/calendar/?r34icsym=202412

On Friday 27th September 2024, Year 6 will be holding our annual
coffee morning in aid of Macmillan. We would be grateful for

donations of cakes for the coffee morning. Cakes do not need to be
homemade but cannot contain any nuts. 

Please can all cake donations come into school on Thursday 26th
September to aid us setting up in the hall for the coffee morning.

The event will take place in the school hall from 9:15am - 11am.
However, if you are dropping off children then feel free to come in

as you drop the children off through the main reception entrance to
the school.

We will also be running a raffle stall - come along and try your luck!
We would be grateful of any donations for raffle prizes and would
welcome them into school any time before the 26th September.

This event is open to everyone so please bring friends and family to
support. Over the course of the morning, we will also have some live

performances on the stage from different classes in the school.
We look forward to seeing you.



Week Beginning

23rd Sept

27th am- McMillan Coffee Morning in Hall
from 9am- Y6 to host

27th- Friday- Celebration Liturgy
@2.45pm

30th Sept

1st-Tuesday- Chaplaincy Team retreat
2nd-Weds-Y5/6 Leadership training (pm)

4th- Friday- Celebration Liturgy @2.45pm

7th October

10th-Thursday- World Mental Health
Day- activities in school

Open Morning 9.30-11.30 for new
parents

11th-Friday- Celebration Liturgy
@2.45pm

14th October

14th- Monday- PTA AGM 6PM- venue TBC
15th-Tuesday- Y5/6 Girls’ Football
15th- Tuesday & 16th- Wednesday-

Parents’ Evenings
17th Open Morning 9.30-11.30 for new

parents
18th- Friday- No celebration liturgy

Y3/4 Skateboarding (pm)

The 
Term Ahead



Ca
thol

ic Life and Mission

Our new charity representatives
Daniel and Bupe will be collecting

money from the mission boxes
each week which we collect for

Save the Children. Please send in
any spare change. 



Ca
thol

ic Life and MissionOur Mini Minds Ambassadors have
already met and they are planning
lots of ways to promote positive
ways to support Mental Health

and wellbeing in school. 



STARSTAR
ReaderReader

Mrs
Freckingham
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Mrs Byrne /
Mrs Priestley

Rory

Mr Morgan Constance

Miss Hall Carol

Mr Sim / Mrs
McNeil

Ned

Mrs Cathcart Dominic B

Mr Uttley Mandisa
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awardaward

lunch andlunch and
reading Clubreading Club  

Jayden Reading Club

Kaiden
Sarjanah

Demi
Heath

Lunchtime

Mrs
Freckingham

Romy

Mrs Byrne /
Mrs Priestley

Oliver H

Mr Morgan Remy

Miss Hall Joshua

Mr Sim / Mrs
McNeil

Piper

Mrs Cathcart Dominic S

Mr Uttley Oliver



EYFS had their first class
celebration of the word
and learnt about how we

are all special 

 

yEAR 2 HAVE BEEN looking at
famous artist vincent van
gough, using shading and

different media!

.

Lea
rning in pictures

Year 6 have been researching
Bletchley Park and it's

involvement during WW2 and
the significance that

codebreaking had on the
outcome of the war. After

learning about Mavis Batey, an
important woman who helped

to break German code, they had
a go at breaking some codes

ourselves!



.

Lea
rning in pictures

Year 4 have thoroughly enjoyed
creating and labelling an Anglo

Saxon settlement village in
History today. Some fantastic
villages created, well done!

Our new librarians are looking
forward to keeping the library a

tidy space and will hopefully
come up with ideas to encourage

all children to read more. 



 Community News
Don’t forget to share your child’s achievements
outside of school. We love to hear about clubs,

activities, special trips. 

Izabella attended her aunties
special birthday at the weekend
and joined in with some Polish
dancing. A Polish dance troupe

came along and showcased some
Polish dancing too! 

A huge well done to our newly formed football team on a super match against
Gaddesby on Thursday night as part of the Rice Bowl Tournament. The team won

2-1 and both teams played brilliantly. 



Notices From the School Office

School PTA  AGM - Save the Date
The PTA AGM will be held on Monday 14th October 2024 at 6pm - venue to be confirmed. 

Come along to learn more about the PTA, how it serves the school and how you can help.

The AGM will include an annual review and the election of officers plus upcoming events,
ideas and fundraising.

We are actively looking for new members and this is a great opportunity to get involved.
Nominations for the key roles are also welcomed in advance or at the meeting.

Everyone is welcome.

Please contact the PTA team on stfrancisschoolpta@outlook.com if you have any
questions.

PTA Team

Fruit at Breaktime
Our children love to have a piece of fruit at breaktimes.  

The School Fruit and Vegetable Scheme (SFVS) provides a free piece of fruit or veg to
every 4-6 year-old child - in KS1 (EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2).

When our children from KS1 move into KS2 (Year 3 onwards) they often miss having this
fruit offer at breaktimes.

Please feel free to send your child in with a piece of fruit to eat at breaktimes.












